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  The goal of this organization shall be to extend to newcomers of Greater Columbia assistance in beginning a 
  social life in a new community and promoting interest in Greater Columbia and its civic and cultural affairs. 

 

PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

It seems we were just celebrating the beginning of the new year, and it is already May!  May is a 
month with many celebrations.  Several of us enjoy celebrating Mother’s Day with our families.  
Memorial Day is a time to honor those who served and protected our country.  In addition to these 
national holidays, many of us will be celebrating with friends and families at high school and 
college graduations, weddings and other special occasions. 
 
MIRCI, the charity we help support financially through our monetary donations at coffees and 
luncheons, is planning their annual fundraiser on Thursday, May 9, at 801 Whaley.  52 WINDOWS, 
An Evening of Art, will feature the Midland’s talented artists with a silent auction.  Please consider 
attending and continuing your support. 
 
Our spring social is planned for June 8 at Segra Park.  This will be a fun evening watching the 
Fireflies play ball.  Additional details are on page 7 in this newsletter.  We hope you will be able to 
join us. 
 
As members of Newcomers’ Club, we are fortunate to have so many activity options to choose 
from each month.  Please consider joining us in one this May. 
 
We are always open to suggestions and solutions.  We welcome your input. 

 
 

                                                  
Your 2024 Co-Presidents, 

                                                                 Carol and Kari 
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